Go Jaguars!

PM Academy



Thursday, January 19, 2017

Student Announcements:

Student Picture Make-Ups in the Library - TONIGHT!

Today (Thursday) is your last opportunity this quarter to take your picture if you were absent when your English/ESL class was scheduled for Picture Days. ALL EPHS-CTC students must buy a student ID card. The cost is \$5.

Q2 Final Exams Begin Friday (tomorrow)

Stay strong and determined to do your best and achieve academic success in all of your classes. Please see final exam schedule posted in the classroom. Students can also get a copy of the PM-CTC final exam schedule from the front desk.

Show Your School Pride

Our front office is selling shirts. EPHS students have two options: Polo shirt (grey) \$10.00

T-Shirt (teal) \$ 5.00. Go E.P.!

Math Modules

ALL EPHS students are required to take math and English classes. Having a basic proficiency in math is as important to your personal and career success as mastering English! If you are unable to attend period 3 math module class, please see Elizabeth Esteva (office 101) to sign up for Math Lab during 7th period for next quarter.

SSR Books

Students are encouraged to read at least one SSR (Sustained Silent Reading) book each quarter. If you finished your book, please go to the front office to get a complimentary bookmark.

Quarter 3 Begins Monday, January 30th

No weekly raffle this week due to the start of finals. The winner of the overall Q2 raffle - a Kindle tablet - will be announced on the first day of quarter 3! Winner must be present to receive the prize! Start the third quarter right by being here on the first day of third quarter: Monday, January 30th.

More on announcements back

Food and Drink in Classrooms

We continue to have incidents of ant and cockroaches infestations in classrooms, and now mice are starting to be come to EP! Let's keep our classrooms clean by remembering: Students and staff are not allowed to eat (except for mints) or drink (except for water) in the classrooms. If you bring food or drink into the classroom, please keep it hidden away in your bags or leave them in a space designated by the teacher (usually on the shelf next to the door).

Rise for Justice (Raise Your Voice!)

ALL staff and students are invited to participate in the Inauguration Day "Rise Up for Justice" march and rally in San Jose. This event is organized by a coalition of environmental, faith, labor, and social justice organizations. On Friday, Jan. 20th meet at Cesar Chavez Plaza in San Jose at 11 am, march a short distance to the Federal Building (and circle it a couple of times) at 12 noon, then march down the Paseo De San Antonio for a 1 pm rally in front of the San Jose City Hall, at 200 E. Santa Clara Street. More info at http://riseup.forjustice.us/

"If you keep hiding your true self your life becomes like a slow death. Once you become free from the lies and the hiding of yourself then life becomes vibrant again."

-Ziggy Marley